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For forty years, Weekley and Arganbright have made 
concert tours of the USA for Community Concerts (a di-
vision of Columbia Artists Management, New York), Al-
lied Concerts (Minneapolis), and various other manag-
ers.  They perform entirely from memory.  Concert tours 
abroad have included the major cities of England, Ire-
land, Austria, Belgium, the Czech Republic, Russia, Ko-
rea, China, and Taiwan.  Their orchestral engagements 
have included the Minnesota Orchestra, the Dublin Sym-
phony, the Orlando Symphony, and various orchestras in 
the Chicago, Detroit, and Washington areas.  They have 
given concerts in Carnegie Recital Hall in New York, 
and in the Kennedy Center for the Performing Arts in 
Washington, among other great halls.  The Weekleys, 
honor graduates of the Indiana University School of Mu-
sic, taught for 28 years at the University of Wisconsin at 
LaCrosse, and were given the permanent title "Treasures 
of the University" upon their departure from that institu-
tion.  As a part of their interest in the music education of 
young people, they made several appearances on the 
"Captain Kangaroo" television program, and continue to 
present workshops and master classes in the art of duet 
playing throughout the world.  They have held an inter-
national "Four-Hand Fest" for duet enthusiasts every 
summer since 1980. 

 

Dallas Weekley and Nancy Arganbright 

John Paul, Harpsichord Session:  Organist and classical musician John Paul, of Jackson, Mis-

sissippi,was the recipient of the 2002 Governor's Excellence in the Arts Award in the category of Artist's Achieve-
ment.*   John Paul grew up in Lyme Regis, Dorsetshire, England.  In 1961, he won entrance to the Royal Academy of 
Music in London where his principle teachers were Alan Richardson, C.H. Trevor, Eric H. Thiman and Thurston 
Dart.  He holds the Academy's diplomas in Piano and Organ, an honours degree 
from the University of London and a Doctorate from the University of Colorado.  
In 1965, he immigrated to Jackson, Mississippi, to become Organist and Choir-
master at St. Andrew's Episcopal Cathedral, also serving as Organist at Temple 
Beth Israel since 1973.  At St. Andrews, he has been responsible for all service mu-
sic and the Wednesday at St. Andrew's noontime concert series begun in 1971, 
which quickly became a model for such concert series throughout the coun-
try.     Paul has a special interest in the plucked keyboard instruments and has 
toured as a Harpsichordist since 1980 presenting concerts, workshops and infor-
mances in the United States, South American and Europe.   Since 1997, he has 
been in partnership with Harpsichordist Shawn Leopard in many performances 
from Boston to Miami.  This duo has recorded the Bach Trio Sonatas with 
Lyrichord Discs and the Soler Concertos for Two Keyboards with the Centaur la-
bel.  Centaur released Paul's recording of the complete clavichord pieces of Her-
bert Howells in January of this year.  * This text was taken from the Senate resolution 
for the 2002 Excellence in Arts Award. 

Dallas Weekley and Nancy Ar-
ganbright are largely responsible 
for the revival of interest in one-
piano, four-hand performance, 
an art which began in the eight-
eenth century and flourished in 
the Romantic era, the nineteenth 
century.  Largely ignored as a 
concert medium in the early 
twentieth century, it was revived 
in great part by Weekley and 
Arganbright (husband and wife), 
who made concert tours 
throughout the USA and the 
world from 1960 to 2000.  They 
have presented more piano duet 
concerts than any other four-
hand artists in the history of the 
medium, and are credited with 
being "America's premier one-
piano, four-hand team."  - Cla-
vier 

Millsaps Campus 

Academic 
Complex 

Ente
r 

Millsaps College is bordered by North State Street 
in Jackson, MS.  Take the Woodrow Wilson exit 
from I-55 North.  Parking is available in the park-
ing garage under the Academic Complex. 

Pianos, teacher referrals, rentals, digital pianos, organs, band 
instruments, books, software, leasing & moving       

127 dyess road, ridgeland, ms 39157 -4411 

morrison brothers music inc. 

 tel 601-956-0135; cell 601 -317-0972; fax 601 -718-0262  

davidduston@bellsouth.net                    

   http://www.mobro.net    
“your full line music store since 1972” 

david dustin:  sales  



 

 

 

 

Commissioned Composition:  

 IRISH SKETCHBOOK by James Sclater  

performed by Sybil Cheesman and  

Angie Willoughby.  

 James Sclater teaches composition at Mississippi 
College and composed one of the MMTA 50th 
anniversary compositions.  Sybil Cheesman’s in-
strument is flute;  Sybil is on the faculty of Bel-
haven College.  Angie Willoughby teaches piano 
at Mississippi College and serves as President-

Elect of MMTA.  

Biljac Burside:  Piano Cla$$—Financial Concerns for the Independent Teacher     

Biljac Burnside received his Bachelor of Science degree with a minor in music/piano from the University of Southern Mississippi.  
He began percussion lessons in 5th grade and piano in 6th grade, continuing his music study through college.  His music back-
ground eventually led him into the field of piano technology.  Today he is a self employed piano tuner and technician with over 
22 years of experience. Besides tuning and repairs, Burnside has a busy piano rebuilding service and travels all over the region 
restoring and working on instruments. 

 

While a college student, Burnside began training in the martial arts, 
earning his black belt in 1981.  He opened his first karate school in 
1984, teaching students of all ages. A 5th degree black belt, he is 
certified by the International Seibukan Shorin-ryu Karate-do Asso-
ciation.  He has been to Okinawa, Japan several times to train with 
many great master teachers and has produced national, international 
and world champions in karate.  Through his karate school he has 
hosted nine fundraisers for St. Jude Children’s Research Hospital 
raising over $23,000 to fight cancer and other catastrophic child-
hood diseases.  Burnside Karate Academy has sponsored 10 karate 
summer camps through the University of Southern Mississippi as 
well, attended by karate practitioners across the country. 

 

Self-employed his whole life, Burnside’s experience comes from 
running a thriving commercial karate academy for 22 years and his 
work as a musician and piano technician.  Recruitment, retention 
and revenue are necessary elements to succeed in the business world 
today. 
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FORTEPIANO SESSION:  Rachel Heard,  an active performer, 
teacher and adjudicator in the US, combines her skill on the fortepiano and mod-
ern piano to present recitals, lectures and period performance practice demon-
strations.  Her DMA is from Rutgers University where she specialized in 18th 
century fortepiano.  Her Master and Bachelor of Music degrees are from The Jul-
liard School.  Fortepiano studies were with Malcolm Bilson.  She has been an ac-
tive  performer on fortepiano for over fifteen years and gave a recital during the 
1991 Mozart Bicentennial in Calgary, Canada.  Lectures on fortepiano and per-
formance practice were presented at The Julliard School, Concordia College, 
South Jersey Music Teachers’ Association, and Shore Music Educators Associa-
tion.  She has recently performed  solo fortepiano recitals for the Mississippi 
Academy of Ancient Music. Her performances have aired on MPB and her latest 
recording has been released on NAXOS featuring fortepiano music of Franz Jo-
seph Haydn.  She has served two terms as president of the New Jersey Music 
Teachers’ Association and has been nominated as President-Elect for MMTA for 

2007-8. She has been on the faculty of Westminster Conservatory and Emory and Henry College.  Rachel is assistant 
professor of music at Millsaps and is serving as local 2006 MMTA Conference coordinator.   

Barbara Tracy:  Computer First-Aid  Workshop 

Do you have a special problem with your computer?  
This workshop will give some computer basics and 

also give you a chance to experience the computer in 
a computer lab setting.     

You can also email specific questions to Barbara be-
fore the workshop if you wish at 

tracy@vicksburg.com   

 Barbara is the MMT Editor and uses Microsoft’s Publisher software to 
produce this newsletter.  She works in coastal engineering at the Wa-
terways Experiment Station in Vicksburg and spends practically her 
full work day at the computer.  The best way to learn about the com-
puter is to work with it.  Using email and the internet is an invaluable 
resource for teaching and for quality of life.  

Pedagogical Trends, Technology and Group 
Piano with Michael Rushing and Annette Joe 

A look at new and established trends and 

techniques in pedagogy. 

Michael Rushing is a doctoral student in Piano 
Pedagogy at the University of South Carolina and 
studies with Scott Price.  Annette Joe is known as 
a master teacher and was honored last year as 
an MTNA National Fellow.  Annette has a group 

piano studio in Jackson, MS, and serves as 
president of Music Forum of Jackson. 
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LOCAL AFFILIATE:  
V ICKSBURG MUSIC 

TEACHERS ASSOCIATION 

LOCAL AFFILIATE :  MUSIC FORUM OF JACKSON 

On August 18th,  Music Forum of Jackson had a luncheon meeting at Monte’s in the Quarter.   Each member was asked 
to bring a funny story that happened in teaching (as you well know, ALL teachers have them), and these were the best.  
We also discussed our schedules for the year with encouragement to attend the MMTA Conference in November.  

 On September 13th, many of our members attended Gayle Kowalchyk’s workshop for Alfred Publishing Co., at 
Morrison Brothers Music Co.   

 We will meet  in October, when Angela Cheng from Oberlin will present a recital and masterclass.  Angela 
Cheng gave the an impressive artist recital for the 2005 MTNA Convention in Seattle; it will be wonderful to hear her 
again.  By the way, this is in the Bell Concert Series at Millsaps College in the Academic Complex Recital Hall.  Individ-
ual  tickets are $15 general admission and $5 for students.  The concert is October 6 at 7:30 p.m.  You might consider 
bringing some students! 

 In November, of course, MFOJ will be attending the MMTA Conference at Millsaps College and also hosting the 
Friday recital reception.    Then our Sonata-Sonatina Festival will take place on Saturday, November 18, at Millsaps Col-
lege with Sandra Polanski, chair of that festival.   

 On December 8th, we will meet at Nick’s for a Christmas Luncheon. Do  you ever wonder how music teachers 
can do things like this plus church and family obligations?  I am grateful every breath for this marvelous privilege!!!  It is 
so encouraging to work with the following slate of officers:       

 Past President:  Gena Everitt               President-Elect-Kathie Lott 

 V-Pres./ Programs: Rachel Heard V-Pres./Membership-Debbie Barnes 

Treasurer:  Brenda Sullivan 

Sonata/Sonatina Chair: Sandra Polan-
ski 

Bach Festival Chairs: Carol & David 
Durham 

Piano-thon: Greta B. Mills        

Corres. Secretary: Carolina Whit-
field-Smith 

Rec. Secretary:  Patsy Simpson 

MMTA Auditions:  Kay Johnson 

Social Chair:  Jane Fox   

Telephone:  Tricia Dennis 

Historian:  Mildred Anderson 

You need to be reminded that Bach 
Festival has changed to February 3rd.   
The deadline is December 16.  Have 
a great, exciting teaching year! 

Annette Joe, NCTM 

The Hattiesburg Music Teachers League held its first meeting of the year  on September 9 at Wolfe 
Gang Music. One of our own members, Amber Shay Nicholson, NCTM, presented an outstanding 
program: "Technique: A Multi-faceted Means to a Musical End".  A lively question and answer session 
followed the program.  We highly recommend Amber's program to other local affiliates. Another 
league member, Ellen Price Elder will be presenting our January program on Bach. 

We are planning to present our informal Saturday Recitals in the months of October, February and 
March. Our formal high school Spring Concert will be held in April at Carey University with Susan 
Fairchild as chair. 

Anne Kathryn DeViney will chair our MFMC Junior Festival while Cristina Moreland and Dixie Law-
son will again head up our MMTA Auditions. 

Laura Broughton is already organizing our Composer Festival 2007 which will feature the composer, 
Timothy Brown. We always look forward to this special event. 

We welcome new members, Libby Vanatta, pianist and Daniel Kelly, trumpet. This husband and wife 
team are both teaching at USM. Daniel teaches in the brass department and Libby is an adjunct 
teacher in the piano department. We also congratulate Amber Shay Nicholson on her recent certifica-
tion. 

Janice Mesrobian, NCTM 

VMTA held their first fall lunch meet-
ing at Pizza Hut with almost all mem-
bers present.  Dates for recitals and 
events throughout the year were dis-
cussed.  The first event will be a Boys’ 
Recital on the last Sunday in October 
and will be held in the chapel of First 
Presbyterian Church.   Plans are under-
way for a special piano event in Febru-
ary.  Our regular Sacred Songs and So-
los recital is planned for February; Be-
ginners recital will be in March with 
our annual honors recital in April.  
Jeanne Evans is in charge of recital pro-
grams for the year. 

Barbara Tracy 
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This issue highlights the MMTA Conference on 
November 2-4 at Millsaps.  There is an excellent 
selection of recitals, workshops and sessions for 
all music teachers.  Please consider attending.  I 
will use the “Late Night” format and list 10 rea-
sons to attend the MMTA Conference: 

10. Great  food. 

 9.  Hear  both a harpsichord and a fortepiano. 

 8.  Enjoy a wonderful tenor with a great accom-
panist. 

 7.  Relax to cello and piano. 

 6.  Hear  the premiere of a new flute/piano 
composition. 

 5.  Enjoy young people performing concertos. 

 4.  Meet  and interact with some of the top 
teachers in the country. 

 3.  The Conference is 
FREE to MMTA members. 

 2.  You deserve a day off 
from teaching. 

 1.  Being with other musi-
cians is lots of fun! 

Thanks for all who contrib-
uted to this issue—
remember that communication is very impor-
tant. 

From the Studio:  

Music Teaching Products 

 Golden Triangle Music Forum  

          Laura Stokes Stokesstudio@yahoo.com  

  202 Rosewood Drive, Starkville, MS 39759      (662)323-4033  

 Gulf Coast Music Teachers Association 

       Yvonne Young-McGrath mcgmomx4@bellsouth.net 

753 Canterbury Dr, Biloxi, MS 39532-4303                  (228) 617-9127  

 Hattiesburg Music Teachers League 

                     Janice Mesrobian jmesrob@msn.com   

  221 E. Lakeside Drive, Hattiesburg, MS 39402       (601)268-0806 

 Jones County Music Teachers Association 

               Bobbie Smith    bobbiesmith@megagate.com 

  232 Eastside Drive, Ovett, MS 39464       (601) 344-7274  

 League of Meridian Music Teachers 
                   Senita Webb   swebb@gladglenda.com 
6533 Pine Springs Rd,  Meridian, MS39305                (601) 737-5449 

 Music Forum of Jackson 

                   Annette Joe edwardjoe@bellsouth.net  

620 Wendover Dr, Ridgeland, MS39157-2849              (601) 853-6867 

 Music Forum of Tupelo 

          Sandy Coutoumanos sandycoutoumanos@msn.com 

  102 Hinton Circle, Tupelo, MS 38801                       (662)  840-2200 

 Vicksburg Music Teachers Association 

                     Barbara Tracy tracy@vicksburg.com  

  617 Holly Ridge Drive, Vicksburg, MS 39180           (601)  638-3453 

 

ASSISTANT to VP for PRE-COLLEGE ACTIVITIES 

      Carolina Whitfield-Smith  Carolina@mymillsaps.com 

      2349 Wild Valley Drive, Jackson, MS 39211  (601) 981-0819 

ASSISTANT to VP for PUBLIC RELATIONS 

      Jeanne Evans  ajevans88@bellsouth.net 

       3140 Drummond St., Vicksburg, MS 39180 (601) 634-0826 

WEBMASTER 

   Handmade Designs  www.handmadedesigns.com 

   438 W Wycliff Dr., Nampa, ID 83686   Toll free:  1-877-467-2660 

Barbara Tracy        
tracy@vicksburg.com 

FROM THE EDITOR  

Please send your favorite successful teaching product information to the MMT Editor via email:  
tracy@vicksburg.com.  Please include the title of the product, the company that produces it, cost, and a 
short description of the product and how it has been helpful in your studio.  

The MMTA Conference at Millsaps will include several reading sessions to give you insight into new teach-
ing materials.  Teacher inspiration and relaxation are also important for our teaching task, and this column 
mentions a book that is both inspiring and informative about pianos.  The book is “The Piano Shop on the 
Left Bank” by Thad Carhart.  This is not a non-fiction text but an interesting story about Paris and about a 
friendship between an American who loves the piano and a Parisian piano atelier owner.  It will re-inspire 
you about the beauty of piano music and the instrument itself.   I found it at Borders but I’m sure ama-
zon.com could help you locate it.   
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PRESIDENT 

      Joanna Burnside  inkki@aol.com 

      148 Jervis Mims Road, Hattiesburg, MS 39401  (601) 310-1807 

PRESIDENT-ELECT 

       Angela Willoughby  willough@mc.edu 

       100 Murial St., Clinton, MS 39056   (601) 906-8040 

IMMEDIATE PAST PRESIDENT 

     Donna Banks dbanks@deltastate.edu 

     1209 Farmer, Cleveland, MS 38732  (662) 843-6319 

VP for STATE, COLLEGE, and NATIONAL COMPETITIONS 

     Sharon Lebsack  sharon_lebsack@comcast.net 

      P. O. Box 15905 

      Hattiesburg, MS 39404-5905    (601) 543-7096 

VP for MEMBERSHIP 

     Kimberley Davis  Kimberley.Davis@usm.edu 

     Box 5081, School of Music, USM, Hattiesburg, MS 39406-5081 

     (601) 266-6941 

VP for PRE-COLLEGE ACTIVITIES 

      Jacquelyn Thornell  jsthornell@bellsouth.net 

       5929 Lake Trace Circle, Jackson, MS 39211  (601) 952-0060 

VP for PUBLIC RELATIONS 

       Barbara Tracy  tracy@vicksburg.com 

       617 Holly Ridge Drive, Vicksburg, MS 39180  (601)638-3453 

TREASURER 

     Janet  Gray  hgraycpa@bellsouth.net 

     4176 Harper Road, Corinth, MS  38834   (662) 286-6101 

SECRETARY 

      Gena Everitt  Divamom129@aol.com 

      136 Ashton Park Blvd., Madison, MS 39110  (601)856-4767 

CHAIR of THEORY and COMPOSITION 

      Carol Schutzmann  PianoMom7@aol.com 

      7 Pecan Circle, Long Beach, MS 39560  (228) 863-5198 

CHAIR of CERTIFICATION 

      Tammy Turnage  GulfportMom@aol.com 

      40 Greenbriar Drive, Gulfport, MS 39507  (228) 896-5566 

CHAIR of INDEPENDENT MUSIC TEACHERS FORUM 

      Rosangela Yazbec Sebba  rys@colled.msstate.edu 

      1212 Hwy. 25 South, Apt. 1, Starkville, MS 39759  (662) 325-2854 

LOCAL 2006 CONFERENCE COORDINATOR 

       Rachel Heard heardr@millsaps.edu                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                      

       3821 Montrose Circle, Jackson,MS 39216  (601)987-8414 

MMTA OFFICERS 

LOCAL AFFILIATE PRESIDENTS 
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Find the ornaments in the picture 
above (perhaps a young student 

could help). 
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tant. 

From the Studio:  

Music Teaching Products 

 Golden Triangle Music Forum  

          Laura Stokes Stokesstudio@yahoo.com  

  202 Rosewood Drive, Starkville, MS 39759      (662)323-4033  

 Gulf Coast Music Teachers Association 

       Yvonne Young-McGrath mcgmomx4@bellsouth.net 

753 Canterbury Dr, Biloxi, MS 39532-4303                  (228) 617-9127  

 Hattiesburg Music Teachers League 

                     Janice Mesrobian jmesrob@msn.com   

  221 E. Lakeside Drive, Hattiesburg, MS 39402       (601)268-0806 

 Jones County Music Teachers Association 

               Bobbie Smith    bobbiesmith@megagate.com 

  232 Eastside Drive, Ovett, MS 39464       (601) 344-7274  

 League of Meridian Music Teachers 
                   Senita Webb   swebb@gladglenda.com 
6533 Pine Springs Rd,  Meridian, MS39305                (601) 737-5449 

 Music Forum of Jackson 

                   Annette Joe edwardjoe@bellsouth.net  

620 Wendover Dr, Ridgeland, MS39157-2849              (601) 853-6867 

 Music Forum of Tupelo 

          Sandy Coutoumanos sandycoutoumanos@msn.com 

  102 Hinton Circle, Tupelo, MS 38801                       (662)  840-2200 

 Vicksburg Music Teachers Association 

                     Barbara Tracy tracy@vicksburg.com  

  617 Holly Ridge Drive, Vicksburg, MS 39180           (601)  638-3453 

 

ASSISTANT to VP for PRE-COLLEGE ACTIVITIES 

      Carolina Whitfield-Smith  Carolina@mymillsaps.com 

      2349 Wild Valley Drive, Jackson, MS 39211  (601) 981-0819 

ASSISTANT to VP for PUBLIC RELATIONS 

      Jeanne Evans  ajevans88@bellsouth.net 

       3140 Drummond St., Vicksburg, MS 39180 (601) 634-0826 

WEBMASTER 

   Handmade Designs  www.handmadedesigns.com 

  Toll free:  1-877-467-2660 

Barbara Tracy        
tracy@vicksburg.com 

FROM THE EDITOR  

Please send your favorite successful teaching product information to the MMT Editor via email:  
tracy@vicksburg.com.  Please include the title of the product, the company that produces it, cost, and a 
short description of the product and how it has been helpful in your studio.  

The MMTA Conference at Millsaps will include several reading sessions to give you insight into new teach-
ing materials.  Teacher inspiration and relaxation are also important for our teaching task, and this column 
mentions a book that is both inspiring and informative about pianos.  The book is “The Piano Shop on the 
Left Bank” by Thad Carhart.  This is not a non-fiction text but an interesting story about Paris and about a 
friendship between an American who loves the piano and a Parisian piano atelier owner.  It will re-inspire 
you about the beauty of piano music and the instrument itself.   I found it at Borders but I’m sure ama-
zon.com could help you locate it.   

PAGE 22 M ISSISSIPPI MUSIC TEACHER  

PRESIDENT 

      Joanna Burnside  inkki@aol.com 

      148 Jervis Mims Road, Hattiesburg, MS 39401  (601) 310-1807 

PRESIDENT-ELECT 

       Angela Willoughby  willough@mc.edu 

       100 Murial St., Clinton, MS 39056   (601) 906-8040 

IMMEDIATE PAST PRESIDENT 

     Donna Banks dbanks@deltastate.edu 

     1209 Farmer, Cleveland, MS 38732  (662) 843-6319 

VP for STATE, COLLEGE, and NATIONAL COMPETITIONS 

     Sharon Lebsack  sharon_lebsack@comcast.net 

      P. O. Box 15905 

      Hattiesburg, MS 39404-5905    (601) 543-7096 

VP for MEMBERSHIP 

     Kimberley Davis  Kimberley.Davis@usm.edu 

     Box 5081, School of Music, USM, Hattiesburg, MS 39406-5081 

     (601) 266-6941 

VP for PRE-COLLEGE ACTIVITIES 

      Jacquelyn Thornell  jsthornell@bellsouth.net 

       5929 Lake Trace Circle, Jackson, MS 39211  (601) 952-0060 

VP for PUBLIC RELATIONS 

       Barbara Tracy  tracy@vicksburg.com 

       617 Holly Ridge Drive, Vicksburg, MS 39180  (601)638-3453 

TREASURER 

     Janet  Gray  hgraycpa@bellsouth.net 

     4176 Harper Road, Corinth, MS  38834   (662) 286-6101 

SECRETARY 

      Gena Everitt  Divamom129@aol.com 

      136 Ashton Park Blvd., Madison, MS 39110  (601)856-4767 

CHAIR of THEORY and COMPOSITION 

      Carol Schutzmann  PianoMom7@aol.com 

      7 Pecan Circle, Long Beach, MS 39560  (228) 863-5198 

CHAIR of CERTIFICATION 

      Tammy Turnage  GulfportMom@aol.com 

      40 Greenbriar Drive, Gulfport, MS 39507  (228) 896-5566 

CHAIR of INDEPENDENT MUSIC TEACHERS FORUM 

      Rosangela Yazbec Sebba  rys@colled.msstate.edu 

      1212 Hwy. 25 South, Apt. 1, Starkville, MS 39759  (662) 325-2854 

LOCAL 2006 CONFERENCE COORDINATOR 

       Rachel Heard heardr@millsaps.edu                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                      

       3821 Montrose Circle, Jackson,MS 39216  (601)987-8414 

MMTA OFFICERS 

LOCAL AFFILIATE PRESIDENTS 
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Find the ornaments in the picture 
above (perhaps a young student 

could help). 

 



 

 

 

 

Membership in Mississippi 
Music Teachers Association is 

open to individuals profession-
ally engaged in any field of mu-
sical activity.  Since MMTA is a 
state affiliate of Music Teachers 
National Association, all mem-
bership is handled through na-

tional headquarters.   Please 
check the MTNA website 
http://www.mtna.org/

home.htm or the MMTA VP for 
Membership for membership 

information or application 
forms. 

 

Mississippi Music Teacher is issued three times per year.  Address all communications, 

articles, and pictures to the Editor.  The MMT is now available to the public on the 

MMTA website in PDF format. 

ADVERTISING:  Limited advertising space is available for firms or individuals who 

have a product or service of specific interest or benefit  to MMTA members.  All corre-
spondence regarding advertising should be sent to the assistant editor. 

YEARLY ADVERTISING RATES (size in inches) 

2 ¼ x 1  $70  

2 ¼ x 2 ¼ $120 

2 ¼ x 4 5/8 $170 

2 ¼ x 7  $240 

4 5/8 x 4 5/8 $275 

4 5/8 x 7 (half page) $500 

7 x 9 ¼ (full page) $900 

Barbara Tracy, MMT Editor 
EMAIL:   tracy@vicksburg.com 

617 Holly Ridge Drive 
Vicksburg, MS 39180   

(601) 638-3453 
 

Jeanne Evans, Assistant Editor 
EMAIL:  ajevans88@bellsouth.net 

3140 Drummond St. 
Vicksburg, MS 39180 

(601) 634-0826  

O FFICIAL PUBLICATION OF MISSISSIPPI MUSIC 
TEACHERS ASSOCIATION 

AFFILIATED WITH MUSIC TEACHERS NATIONAL 
ASSOCIATION 

MISSISSIPPI MUSIC TEACHER 

W E’ RE ON THE   WEB  

HTTP : / / MSMUSICTEACHERS . ORG  


